Town of Becket
Energy Committee Minutes
June 15, 2014

In attendance: Committee members Alvin Blake, Cathy Defoe, Katherine Hoak, Robert Gross, Garth Klimchuk
and Ex-Officio members Ed Gibson and Dan Parnell.

Meeting was called to order at 6:03 AM by Cathy Defoe, Chairperson.

Robert made a motion to approve April meeting minutes and Katherine seconded the motion and it passed 5 to 0.
Short term goals;:

It was agreed to eliminate the calendar on the committee’s website and only use the towns for meetings and events
Ed Gibson briefly discussed the new State grant process and felt it had potential for Becket

Cathy agreed to contact Precision Decisions to determine if they would evaluate town sites for potential solar arrays
We reviewed and confirmed agenda for 6/21 Energy information meeting..

The committee had a conference call with Hampton Council of Governments to discuss their sustainability program
for town use. Al will follow up to arrange onsite meeting to review potential town solar array sites

.Long Term goals

Information regarding current year town energy usage into will be discussed for next meeting.

The committee decided that the Green Community initiatives should be discussed as a regular part of their meetings.
The Committee set the date for the next meeting for July 24th, 2014 at 10 AM at the Becket Town Hall.

Cathy made a motion to adjourn. Katherine seconded the motion and passed 3 to 0.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM

Minutes respectfully submitted,

Al Blake, Secretary
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